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Visayas Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City

Tel. No.: (632) 8925-2141/ (632) 8927-4788
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MAR 24 2023
MEMORANDUM

FOR - The Regional Executive Directors
DENR Regions I, CALABARZON, MIMAROPA, VI, VII, VIII, X, XI,
XII and XIII

FROM : The OIC-Assistant Secretary for Field Operations Western Mindanao
and Director, in concurrent capacity

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE IN THE DISSEMINATION OF
THE INVITATION AND COORDINATION OF SELECTED
PARTICIPANTS ON THE ONLINE ORIENTATION CUM
STAKEHOLDERS CONSULTATION ON COSTINGS OF THE
PHASES OF PLANTATION DEVELOPMENT AND FINANCIAL
REQUIREMENTS IN SUPPORT OF THE FINANCIAL/CREDIT
ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS IN FORESTRY INVESTMENT ON
31 MARCH 2023 VIA ZOOM VIDEOCONFERENCING

DATE

MAR 23 2023

Please be informed that the Forest Management Bureau shall conduct an Online
Orientation cum Stakeholders Consultation on Costings of the Phases of Plantation
Development and Financial Requirements in support of the Financial/Credit Assistance
Programs in Forestry Investment on 31 March 2023 via Zoom Videoconferencing.

This activity shall determine the information/data of tenure holders (e.g. asset size,
production cost) from the DENR Field Offices which are required by the Development Bank
of the Philippines (DBP) and the Land Bank of the Philippines (LBP) to acquire the available
programs that will provide financial/credit assistance to the tenure holders. Said assistance can
support the various eligible projects such as plantation development, acquisition of equipment
and pieces of machinery, enterprise/livelihood development, etc. Moreover, the activity is vital
in planning the way forward activities and possible policy amendments of the financial/ credit
assistance programs in forestry investment in the future.

In this regard, may we request assistance with the dissemination of the invitations,
and coordination with the selected participants for the said consultation on or before 27
March 2023 in your respective region (please see attached distribution list). The listed
participants were recommended during the Regional Orientation and Consultation Workshop
on the Forestry Investment Related Policies last October 26-28, 2022 held in Region IV-A,
CALABARZON. Representatives from Regional Offices may also attend the activity.

The Forest Investment Development Division of the Forest Management Bureau shall
contact the respective Regional Offices and provide the information needed for the orientation.

Harnessing forestry science for sustainable development



Should you have any concerns or inquiries on the matter, you may also opt to contact For.
Randelle Ralph Canicosa through email at fidd.fipro@ fmb.denr.gov.ph or cellular phone
number/ viber : 09335958273.

FOR INFORMATION AND APPROPRIATE ACTION, PLEASE

ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE, CESO 111

cc: Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment
Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations-Mindanao




